PROSPECTUS 35

PROSPECTUS is the irregularly published newsletter of the Fantasy and Science Fiction Society of Columbia University (FSFSCU). It is available to all duespaying members. For information about the Society and its activities, contact:

Eli Cohen 417 W. 118th St., Apt. 63 New York, N.Y. 10027 212-666-3345

FSFSCU officers (Spring, 1973):
Grand Marshal: Eli Cohen
Petit Marshal: Elizabeth Rosenblum
Acting Seneschal: Fred Lerner

The next meeting of FSFSCU will be March 22nd, in Fayerweather Lounge, at 5:30. The Guest of Honor will be Hans Stefan Santesson, an editor and anthologist in both the SF and mystery field, as well as President of the Fortean Society for the Investigation of the Unexplained.

As there was no guest speaker at the last meeting, we were forced to do some work. We elected new officers in a taut, suspensful contest (see list, above); we voted to make the Spring semester dues \$1.00 (so if you want to continue getting PROSPECTUS, or using the library, you had better pay up); and we formed various committees, notably the Magazine Committee. This committee, consisting of Liz Rosenblum (Chairperson), Robin Quimby, Gary Tesser, Jim Freund, and Fred Lerner, will be in charge of putting together a club magazine (something we've lacked for the last $2\frac{1}{2}$ years). Said magazine will, of course, be free to all dues-paying members of FSFSCU. If you'd like to contribute articles, stories, artwork, or time to this noble enterprise, contact Liz at 440 Riverside Dr., Apt. 105, New York, N.Y. 10027. We also have a Movie Committee, at the moment consisting of Tom Gentile, to investigate the possibility of FSFSCU sponsoring a movie and making lots of money.

Oh -- one other piece of business: By acclamation, Carl Frederick was declared Official Mascot of FSFSCU (with the option of having his title revoked if he pays his dues).

The following is a list of people who have paid their spring dues. All others Be Warned; Fred Lerner, Jerry Kaufman, Leslie Bloom, Liz Rosenblum, Mark Owings, Tom Gentile, Gary Tesser, Robin Quimby, Ron Hylton, and myself.

The meeting after next (date to be decided) will feature a showing of "The Orchid," Samuel R. Delany's underground movie.